
 

 
 
 
 

February 7, 2024 
 
To the STARS Review Team:  
 
This letter is to confirm that the University of Virginia Office for Sustainability has reviewed George 

Mason’s submission to the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System (STARS) in full, and all 

identified inconsistencies have been addressed. Please contact me at artk2@virginia.edu for any 

questions or concerns. 

 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Andrea Ruedy Trimble 
Sustainability Director - University of Virginia 

UVA Office for Sustainability 
Skipwith Hall  

1490 Leake Drive Charlottesville, VA 22904 
www.sustainability.virginia.edu 


